
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 

 

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH: Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM: Julie Ludemann, Recreation Manager  

DATE: March 28, 2022 

 

SUBJECT: 
Parks & Recreation Department’s Equity and Inclusion Plan 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Review presentation and discuss. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
In June of 2020, the Parks & Recreation Department began the process of creating an Equity and Inclusion 
Plan. The development of this plan was based on findings from the Parks and Recreation Master Plan 
(adopted 2019) and the Tualatin City Council 2030 Vision.  

Tonight, the City Council will review the Parks & Recreation Equity and Inclusion Plan and Action Items. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- PowerPoint Presentation 
- Parks & Recreation Equity and Inclusion Plan 

 


